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Chula Vista bid withdrawl Letter                         5841 Engineer Drive 
Huntington Beach, CA 92649 

 

March 28, 2016 
 
Jose Luis Gomez, P.E. 
Principal Civil Engineer 
City of Chula Vista 
Public Service Building, Building B 
276 Fourth Avenue 
Chula Vista, Calif 91910 
 
Subject: Sewer Manhole Rehabilitation Projects CIP# SW283 & SW289 
 
RE: Withdrawal of bid 
 
Dear Mr. Gomez: 
 
We ask that our bid be withdrawn from consideration on the above mentioned project.  A mistake that 
was made in our bid makes the bid materially different than intended and would make it impossible to 
complete your contract without serious financial harm to our company. This mistake would amount to an 
increased cost of more than 40% of the overall contract value.  The mistake was made in filling out the 
bid and not due to error in judgment or to carelessness in inspecting the site of the work, or in reading 
the plans or specifications. 
 
We request that we are afforded the opportunity to withdraw our bid without penalty and allow the City 
to award this work to the next lowest bidder and not delay this important project. 
 
I would be happy to discuss this matter further should you require any additional information or action 
on our part.  Please notify as soon as possible with the City’s decision on this matter. 
 
 
Sincerely,  

 
Chuck Parsons 
Sancon Engineering, Inc 
Chuck@sancon.com 


